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The Virginia Department of Medical Assistance Services (DMAS) posted a recorded webinar 
for the GAP program that included updates about the services utilization, snapshot of member 
demographics and accomplishments. It was posted August 28, 2018 and requested that public 
comment be emailed to bridgethegap@dmas.virginia.gov.     
 
Public Comment Received: 
The webinar was posted for 45 days and DMAS received no public comment. DMAS suspects 
this is because there was significant discussion in Virginia about Medicaid Expansion and 
attentions were diverted.   
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